Join Us at the Sasquanaug Annual Meeting

for Update on Local Findings from
Battlefields of the Pequot War Project
November 4 @ 4:00, The Southport School

The annual Sasquanaug meeting is open to the public and will feature a landowner
update on the Battlefields of the Pequot War project to uncover artifacts from the
1637 Battle of Pequot Swamp. David Naumec, Senior Researcher, will share news
about the summer’s local archaeological findings, notably at Southport Park, a
Sasquanaug holding. David is a military historian and archaeologist who specializes in
Connecticut and early American history; he has been studying the Pequot War for the
past 10 years.

Sasquanaug encourages the community to attend to hear not only about this project,
but also about Sasquanaug Association’s efforts this past year and goals for the year
ahead. You'll have a chance to meet the board members and learn more about how
you can get involved. Light refreshments will be served.

For more information about the Sasquanaug Association, please visit:
WWW.sasgquanaug.org
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